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Bob Ferguson  

ATTORNEY  GENERAL OF WASHINGTON O 

800 Fifth Avenue #2000 - Seattle WA 98104-3188 

November 21, 2019 

SENT VIA E-MAIL & U S MAIL 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Avista 2019 GRC 
Dockets UE-190334 and UG-190335 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

This letter is to inform the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission that Public 
Counsel does not intend to file cross-answering testimony in the above-captioned proceeding. 

Please do not hesitate to contact if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

NINA M. SUETAKE, WSBA No. 53574 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Unit 
(206) 389-2055 

NMS/KMB 
Enclosure 
cc: Service List (E-mail) 
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